
 
 
 
 

 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 154 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 

Decision taken 
 

The PFCC has agreed to extend the contract for emergency boarding up with GRG Public 
Resources Ltd until 29th February 2020. The current terms and conditions of the contract 
remain, however there has been a slight increase in the prices, but the uplift will be minimal. 
 
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional operational, financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision 
best supports frontline operational needs and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold 
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
7th August 2019 
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